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             August 18, 2024 

 
 
St. Charles-St. Ann 
Monday– Friday  9am to 3:00 pm  
315-468-1803 
501 South Orchard Rd. Syracuse, NY 13219     
Email stcharles.stanns@gmail.com 
https://stcharlesandstanns.org  **note new website address 
 
St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Monday-Friday  9am to 2:00pm  
315-475-2185 

 
Email stpatssyr@syrdio.org 
 
 

Faith Formation 
315-468-1803 or 315-475-2185 
315-468-1803 for K-8 
sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9-10  
mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K-8 

Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor  
Deacon Anthony Paratore  
Deacon Robert Connelly 
 

 

 
 

Monday, Summer Mass Schedule– No Mass on 
Mondays until Labor Day 
Tuesday, 8am at St. Charles 
Wednesday, 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Thursday, 8am at St. Charles 
 

 



 
 
 
MONDAY,  August 19;  
Reading:  Ez24:15-23/Mt19:16-22 
SP 8am   Summer Schedule- No Mass Today 
                                                                   

    
TUESDAY; August 20; MASS AT ST. CHARLES 
Reading: Ez28:1-10/Mt19:23-30 
SC 8am   Patricia Stapleton/anniv. by Family 

     

    
WED. August 21; MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S 
Reading:  Ez34:1-11/Mt20:1-16 

   Jack Snyder by Jim Price 
     Rita Bova by Jim Price 
            
   
 
Reading:  Ez36:23-28/Mt22:1-14 

      

 
SATURDAY, August 24    
Reading:  Rv21:9b-14/Jn1:45-51 

SC 5:15pm   Vincent Palerino/10th anniv. by       
Merilee and Family 

          Edward Zawacki/ 1yr anniv by      
Barbara and Family 
 
                      
SUNDAY, August 25   
Reading:  Jos24:1 -2a,15 -17,18b/Eph5:21 -32/
Jn6:60 -69  

SP 8am    Kathy Satalin by Ellie and Jim Grooms 
     Connie Egan by Family 
 
 
SC  10:30am   Walter Platt by Brian and Kathy Murphy 
       Patrick Joseph Sheehan by Mom and 

Family 
   
                     

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen, 
Teresa Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Ralph 
Bellinger, Lisa Bengert,  Jerry Berkery, Joseph Bertalli, Jane 
Benson, Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Briana, Sue Britt, Cristen 
Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey, Guisseppe C.,  Sophia Grace 
Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk,  Anna Ciccarelli, Christo-
pher Clemons,   Denise Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, Mary 
Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, Sally Daughton, Pat 
DeNeve, Jim DiPaola, Maggie (Young) Disque, Stephen 
Dorsey,   Michael Dowe, John Drury, George Dubosh, Ken Eck-
ert,  Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Carol Ficarra, John 
Fleming, Shawn Garland, Gabby, Heather Gallauresi, Anne 
Gerega, Al Giannino,  George Ginnopolus, Michael Good-
year, Carol Grayson,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack 
Halpin, Dylan Patrick Healy, J i m  H e n s o n ,  David Hill, Tim-
my Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Mary Hugkins, Jim Hunt, Maureen 
Cullen Janish, Holli Johnson, Chris Jones, Judy, Connor Kar-
lovitz, Joe Kane, Joan Kearney,Katie Dorothy Kenyon, Chris-
tine Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell, Christine 
LaPage, Donna Lavonier, Siobhan Leonard, Hal Lockwood,  
Michael Mahoney, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret 
Marposon, Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron 
Metzger, Antonette Milazzo, Rei Montague,  Rosemary Monti-
cello, John Morse, Mark Muir, Mike and Leah Nosowski, Rob-
in P., Michele Dubois Payne, Bob Pray, Edward Purcell, Mar-
cia Rhinehardt, Patsy Rogge, Mary Sharon Rotella, Lois Roy,  
Frank Sacco, Josephine Saccone, David Sauer,  Dan Schmidt,  
Kimberly Schoemann, Roseanne Scrimale, Paul W. and Janet 
Seville, Pat Sheehan,  Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley, James 
Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso, Anna Stefanco,  Mark Sunder-
man, Mary Lynn T., Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon 
Thomas, Makenna Grace Turner, Mary Jo Weinheimer, Car-
mella White, John P. White, Rich Worden,  Don Zawacki 

  
Would you like us to pray for your intentions? Prayer re-

quests can be emailed to Sister Eileen McGrath at 
emcgrath128@gmail.com. Your requests go directly to the 
Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will pray for your in-
tention. All prayer requests are held in confidence and are 
known only to the prayer intercessors. 

 
“Do not worry about anything, but in everything by prayer 
and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be made 

known to God.”        Philippians 4:6 

The Linked Parishes of St. Charles-St. Ann and St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord and let perpetual 

light shine upon them.  May their souls and all the 

souls of the faithful  departed rest in peace.  

Dennis Grogan,   

 Sharon Driscoll Wrobel



WEEKEND MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
        

St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Saturday, August 24  4pm Deacon Tony 

    Gary Spath 

    Margaret Collins 

     

  

Sunday, August 25 8am Deacon Tony 

    Colleen McConnell 

    Sarah Moynihan 

Lectors 

Saturday, August 24 4pm Miles Bottrill 

 

Sunday, August 25 8am Nick Masterpole 

 

Altar Servers 

Saturday, August 24 4pm Aiden Glennon 

    Ella Burke 

    Addie Burke 

     

Sunday, August 25 8am Michael Conover  

    Matthew Conover 

    John Malkowski 

    

St. Patrick and St. Brigid                                    

 Our collection from August 11;   $ 3,510.00 

  

 Thank you for your continued support! 

St. Patrick and St. Brigid Food Pantry 

There are paper grocery bags in the vestibule with a grocery list attached of items needed for the Food Pantry.  Feel 
free to take a bag, fill it and either drop it off at the pantry during their open hours or leave it in the vestibule.     
Thank you ! 

From the “Caring Community Group” 

 

A new approach to our Food Pantries 

 In conjunction with both of our parish food 

pantries, a monthly theme will be announced to make 

it easier and simpler to remember what is needed.   

Reminders of each month’s themes will appear in the 

bulletin along with colorful signs at each collection 

point.  In August we will be collecting school supplies 

such as book bags, pencils, crayons (24 count pre-

ferred), spiral notebooks, loose-leaf paper, binders, 

and socks.  We hope this new method will benefit 

both you and our pantries! 

Its hard to believe that fall is right around the corner.  I 

am looking for 4 volunteers for each weekend Mass to 

hand out bulletins after Mass starting in September. 

If you are interested please contact the rectory at    

            315-475-2185  

Family Perspective 
By Bud Ozar 
 
Even though many found the teachings of Jesus 
“difficult”, He did not back down. In our families, it is 
important to say what is difficult to hear, to speak the 
truth with kindness, to correct with love and guide 
with understanding.  

Altar Servers needed! 

With September being right around the corner and 

school starting back up for some of us, our lives will 

become more scheduled and routine.  I am looking to 

start a new Altar Serving class for any child in the par-

ish who has made their First Communion, 3rd grade –

12th grade.  If you are interested, please contact the 

rectory at 315-475-2185 

Mr. Goodnough 



   is the First Thursday of the month.  
**Please note** We will not be holding Holy Hour during 
the summer.  

The Our God Reigns Prayer Group meets 
Tuesdays at St. Charles in the sacristy.  3pm.  
Please join us! 

The Blessed and Broken prayer group that 
meets on Thursday evenings at 6 pm will be tak-
ing July and August off for in-person prayer. Be 
assured of our continued prayers as we will 
communicate via email and text any prayer re-
quests received so please continue to put your 
requests in the entrance to St. Charles in the 
prayer request box or feel free to email             
Sr. Eileen at emcgrath128@gmail.com. 

We will begin in person Prayer Group in        
September.  May you have a peace-filled, fun     
summer!  ~  Sister Eileen 

 

“Caring Community”- a new group! 

A group of women in the parish have come 
up with the idea that the ladies of our 
churches should come together socially for 
camaraderie and connections!! 

There are so many great women that we 
would like to get to know and share experi-
ences.  We are calling the group “Caring 
Community” with the express mission of car-
ing for one another and, on occasion, activi-
ties to support our community.  We hope to 
meet once a month to have coffee, maybe a 
lunch, or whatever direction we want to go 
as a group.  

 If you’d like to give it a try, please contact                                

     Lee Connelly            (315)-415-5422 or           
email   leeconnelly4@yahoo.com 

     Doreen Bronchetti  (315)-657-6062 or 
email    dbronchetti@twcny.rr.com 

     Helen Chajka  (315) 416-8154 or 
email    Hchajka@gmail.com 

Matthew 25 Farm is looking for volunteers to help 

with the harvest of their many vegetables.   

As you may recall Matthew 25 is a local farm that 

supplies fresh produce to local food pantries in Syra-

cuse.   

Monday through Friday:  9am-noon; and 1-4pm.  

With the hot weather we encourage the morning 

time, but both are available.  Saturday:  9-noon and 

they are closed on Sunday. 

Children and teens need to be accompanied by an 

adult/guardian.  Families are always welcome, as are 

individuals/groups.  We ask that no one wear open 

toed shoes, and each volunteer/family must sign a 

waiver and consent form the first time they come.   

Please keep the farm in your prayers. 

 

Rediscover Auriesville 

Where St. Isaac Jogues and Companions Died 

Where St. Kateri was Born  

Where Pilgrims Today are Renewed 

 

Sunday, Sept. 15; 2-4pm 

St. Charles– St. Ann Parish 

 

Presented by Beth Lynch 

Pilgrimage Coordinator and  

Saints of Auriesville Museum Manager 

Our Lady of Martyrs Shrine 

 

Hear their stories 

Be Inspired 

Renew your faith 



St. Charles-St. Ann 

2024-2025 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT 

    Actual  Budget 

Collections YTD             31,333.00              31,780.00                

Aug. 4                               7,198.00                6,290.00 

Aug. 11                               4,245.00                6,290.00 

Aug. 18                                               6,290.00 

Aug. 25                                6,290.00                 

        

Online for August                             4,610.00                 6,620.00 

Collections YTD             47,386.00              63,560.00        

 
Bills Paid this week: 
Payroll                   4,264.00 
M.E. Burgess                                                                          399.34 
Catholic Sun                                                                           202.00 
Home Depot                                                                          102.87 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
 
 

St. Charles-St. Ann Ministry Schedule 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Aug. 24 5:15pm     Gerry Danaher  
    Christine Prowak 
    
              
Aug. 25 10:30am           Marilyn Patrick 

    Michele Jewett 

                   

Bishop Ludden Apts        Jo Schmidt 

Lectors     

Aug. 24 5:15pm Nancy Gorman 

     

Aug. 25 10:30am Dennis Fleishood 

        For the month of August candles have been lit 

 In loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso 

                                    by Kathy and Denny  

"There is no problem I tell you, no matter how dif-
ficult it is, that we cannot resolve by the prayer of 
the Holy Rosary"  Sr. Lucia, Fatima 

Please join us at St. Charles-St. Ann's on Sun-
day evenings at 7pm to pray the rosary.   Bring 
with you your intentions, your worries, your needs 
and pray in community with us as we pray for the 
sick, for peace and for Mary's intercession.   

You can also watch it live streamed on our 
YouTube channel.                       

St. Charles-St. Ann's       

Please subscribe to our channel.  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF CHANGE OF 
TIME 

LOSE WEIGHT – Eat smart, move more, and pray! 

Men & women of all ages are invited to join the next 

session of Holy Family’s successful weight loss 

group, Pray it Off! It’s a FREE, one-of-a-kind, Catho-

lic program that began in January of 2008 and is still 

going strong!  The next session begins on September 

5th and runs till the end of December. The group meets 

every Thursday from 6-7 pm in the church hall base-

ment.  

For the last several years, we have had the honor of 

having Father Peter Major celebrate morning Mass 

once a month. 

Sadly, Father Peter will no longer be able to celebrate 

with us.   

Thank you Father Peter for sharing your love, joy  and 

boundless gifts with us.  May God continue to bless 

you with good health and happiness.   We will miss 

seeing you! 

 

 



St. Charles– St. Ann Food Pantry 

We will be looking for school supplies in the next few weeks.  Our non food items needed: 

 Bar soap, shampoo, deodorant.  Thank you for all you do for our friends in need!  

Respect Life 

The Supreme Court of Alabama has ruled that human embryos 

procreated in IVF labs should be recognized as children.  The de-

cision arises from a 2020 lawsuit brought by parents seeking 

damages from an IVF lab for the accidental deaths of their fro-

zen, embryonic children.   A trial court dismissed their claim, but 

the state’s Supreme Court overruled that decision.  The court 

explained that the state constitution recognizes the rights of pre-

born children and that the term “minor children” in the state’s 

Wrongful Death of a Minor Act makes no distinction between in 

vitro and in utero children.  

If it stands, the court’s ruling could have consequences 

for the IVF industry.  Though it would not ban IVF, it 

could force labs to enact regulations preventing the 

disposal and sale of embryonic children.  

Faith Formation will be starting soon.  We are in need of 

catechists to work with our children.  If you would like the 

opportunity to share your faith journey, we would love to 

have you! 

For grades K-6 please contact either    

 Michael Goodnough at          315-475-2185 or 

 Maureen O’Sullivan at           315-468-1803 

For grades 7-Confirmation please contact  

 Sharon Guglielmi at  315-468-1803. 

All catechists must be VIRTUS trained as per the       Dio-

cese.  The VIRTUS classes are given frequently so as to ac-

commodate all.   

 

The theological task of ministry leaders is to jour-
ney alongside children, youth, and their families as we 
open our hearts and minds to God at work in these young-
est members of the Body of Christ.  

Children and youth have all they need to do the important 
work of making meaning as they grow in their love of God 
and neighbor. If we are to encourage children as disciples 
of Christ, then we must honor all that God is doing in and 
through their lives, right now. 
Please consider joining our team! 
 

Question:  Why does Mary have so many feast days 
and names? 

Answer:    Christians first began celebrating feast days in 
honor of Mary, the Mother of Jesus, in the fifth century. 
That celebration (originally called the Feast of the Dormition 
and now known by Roman Catholics as the Solemnity of the 
Assumption) was celebrated on August 15. Very soon, how-
ever, other special days dedicated to Mary began to appear 
in Jerusalem, Rome, and other major cities of the Christian 
world. These days of feasting became important parts of the 
life of the community. But, more importantly, each of these 
unique celebrations became an opportunity to focus on a 
different facet of the Christian faith, as believers focused 
their attention on specific events or mysteries of the lives of 
Mary and her Son. 

Over the centuries, some of these celebrations became uni-
versal (such as the Assumption on August 15, the Immacu-
late Conception on December 8, and the Solemnity of Mary, 
Mother of God on January 1). Other celebrations were more 
closely tied to certain religious orders (such as the Carmel-
ites celebration of “Our Lady of Mount Carmel” on July 16 
or the Servite Friars feast of the “Seven Sorrows of Mary,” 
which is now celebrated as the Memorial of Our Lady of 
Sorrows on September 15). 

In more recent times, Marian apparitions (like Guadalupe, 
Lourdes, and Fatima) have inspired special liturgical cele-
brations. Pope Francis has added two new celebrations of 
Mary to the Church’s calendar: The Memorial of Mary, 
Mother of the Church (on the Monday after Pentecost) and 
the Commemoration of Our Lady of Loreto (on December 
10). The various titles of Mary (like those we find in the Lit-
any of the Blessed Virgin Mary) help us to reflect on differ-
ent aspects of Mary’s faith and the ways that the Holy Spirit 
is at work in her and through her, especially as the Mother of 
Jesus. 

In the end, whatever the event or mystery being celebrated in 
a particular liturgy or the title of Mary being used, we are 
invited to always see Mary in connection with the saving 
work of her Son. She is, of course, a patroness and protector 
for every Christian, but she is also a model of discipleship 
and contemplation: “Having entered deeply into the history 
of salvation, Mary, in a way, unites in her person and re-
echoes the most important doctrines of the faith: and when 
she is the subject of preaching and worship she prompts the 
faithful to come to her Son, to his sacrifice and to the love of 
the Father”  
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

64 EAST GENESEE STREET
SKANEATELES, NY 13152

TELEPHONE: (315) 685-1207
HON. JOHN V. CENTRA (RET.)

OF COUNSEL

PAUL R. SHANAHAN (1907-1988)
WILLIAM F. LYNN (1934-2020)
PATRICIA A. LYNN-FORD
THOMAS F. SHANNON
WALTER F. BENSON
MARTIN A. LYNN
KELSEY W. SHANNON
KAITLYN M. GUPTILL

Lynn Law Firm, LLP
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS
333 WEST WASHINGTON STREET 

SUITE 100 - SYRACUSE, NY 13202-9200

TELEPHONE: (315) 474-1267 • WWW.LYNNLAW.COM



	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St. Charles & St. Ann, Syracuse, NY	 06-0134

Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com

IF YOU LIVE ALONE You Need

4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		       4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

At HOME and AWAY!

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

mhall@4LPi.com 
(800) 477-4574 x6311

CONTACT ME  
Mike Hall

Bernard J. Brzostek, CAI
Licensed Real Estate Broker and Certified Auctioneer 

Real Estate, Estates, Businesses & more!
No Commission charged to Sellers on Real Estate Auctions!

www.askbernie.com
Call: Bernie’s SELL # (315) 447-5177

AUCTION SERVICE, INC.
REAL ESTATE AUCTION CO., INC.

We do Auctions anywhere in NY!


